
Table 1

Covid Timetable

Monday

4 to 4.45pm - 
Kubz (Mr 
McCallum)

5 to 5.45pm - Beginners 12 
years old and under (White 
to Green Tag) (Mr 
McCallum)

6 to 6.45pm - Red Belt and 
Black Tags (12 years old 
and under) - (Mr Miley)

7 to 7.45pm - 
Black Belts (12 
years old and 
under) - (Mr 
Miley)

8 to 8.45pm - 
Junior & Adults 
(All Grades) - 
(Mr Miley)

9 to 9.45pm - 
Junior & Adults 
(All Grades) - 
(Mr Miley)

Tuesday

4 to 4.45pm - 
Kubz (Mr 
McCallum)

5 to 5.45pm - Beginners 12 
years old and under (White 
to Green Tag) (Mr 
McCallum)

6 to 6.45pm - Green Belt to 
Red Tag (12 years old and 
under) - (Mr Miley)

7 to 7.45pm - 
Red to Black 
Belt (12 years 
old and under) 
- (Mr Miley)

8 to 8.45pm - 
Red to 1st 
Degree Black 
Belt (Teen & 
Adults) - (Mr 
Miley)

9 to 10pm - 
2nd Degree 
and above 
black belts 
(Teen & 
Adults) - (Mr 
Miley)

Wednesday

4 to 4.45pm - 
Kubz (Mrs 
Dervish)

5 to 5.45pm - Beginners 12 
years old and under (White 
to Green Tag) (Mrs 
Dervish)

6 to 6.45pm - Green Belt to 
Red Tag (12 years old and 
under) - (Mrs Dervish)

7 to 7.45pm - 
Red to Black 
Belt (12 years 
old and under) 
- (Mrs Dervish)

Wednesday

Zoom Class 5 to 6pm - All Grades & 
Ages (Mr Miley)

Thursday

4 to 4.45pm - 
Kubz (Mr 
McCallum)

5 to 5.45pm - Beginners 12 
years old and under (White 
to Green Tag) (Mr 
McCallum)

6 to 6.45pm - Green Belt to 
Red Tag (12 years old and 
under) - (Mr Miley)

7 to 7.45pm - 
Red to Black 
Belt (12 years 
old and under) 
- (Mr Miley)

8 to 8.45pm - 
Teen & Adults 
- (Mr Miley)

9 to 10pm - 
Teen & Adults 
- (Mr Miley)

Friday

4 to 4.45pm - 
Kubz (Mrs 
Dervish)

5 to 5.45pm - Beginners 12 
years old and under (White 
to Green Tag) (Mr 
McCallum)

6 to 6.45pm - Green Belt to 
Red Tag (12 years old and 
under) - (Mr Mottershead)

7 to 7.45pm - 
Red to Black 
Belt (12 years 
old and under) 
- (Mr 
Mottershead)

Saturday

9 to 9.45am - 
Beginners 12 
years old and 
under (White 
to Green Tag) 
(Mr Miley)

10 to 10.45am - Green to 
Black Belt (12 years old 
and under) - (Mr Miley)

11 to 11.45am - White Belt 
to Blue Tag - Teen & Adults 
- (Mr Miley)

12 to 12.45pm 
- Blue to Black 
Belt - Teen & 
Adults - (Mr 
Miley)
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4 to 4.45pm - 
White Belt to 
Blue Tag (12 
years old and 
under) - (Mr 
McCallum)

5 to 6pm - Blue to Black 
Belt (12 years old and 
under) - (Mr McCallum)

Covid Timetable

2


